SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL

Working for the People of Saltash

INFORMATION RELATING TO SALTASH
TOWN COUNCIL BUILDINGS

The Guildhall building will be closed to members of the public effective
from the 5th November 2020 until further notice in light of the new
national restrictions, but we are still available on the telephone 9am to
Spm Monday to Friday, please see contact details below.

We are pleased to announce that the Library will remain open for a click
and collect service and access to IT services for those who do not have this
service at home. Our opening hours will be Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri

10am - 4pm and Sat 10am - 1pm. To reserve a book please visit :-
https://capitadiscovery.co.uk/cornwall/

We encourage everyone to adhere to the latest guidance and remain safe! Thank you,
and we look forward to continuing to serve you.

For more information and updates visit our social media sites, website
and noticeboards.

f @saltashtowncouncilofficial
@saltashlibraryhub

YW @SaltashTC

www.saltash.gov.uk

www.saltash.gov.uk/coronavirus.php
01752 844846
enquiries@saltash.gov.uk
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